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             Monday 18th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

PINOCCHIO 
 

On Thursday December 12th 2019, the whole school will be going to see Pinocchio at Darwen Library Theatre. 
 

This is a marvellous opportunity for your child to experience a live performance in a theatre and participate in all the 

fun. 
 

We will be walking to the theatre so your child will need to wear school uniform, sensible                                 

 shoes and a warm coat. 
 

The cost of the visit is £10 which includes a drink and ice cream at the interval. If you require an             

 alternative refreshment, for allergy reasons only, please indicate on the reply slip.                                               

  Slips with payment to be returned no later than Monday 9th December 2019. 
 

The performance starts at 10.00am so we will be leaving school straight after registration, 

please make sure your child is on time. 

 This is the only event which has a cost this half term, all other activities school is funding.  

 Please do your very best to contribute. 

 

Many thanks  

Mrs Lewis 

 

Childs name                                                                                                                                             Year   

Please tick all relevant statements:  

I enclose £10 

I require an alternative refreshment  

My child has an allergy to:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact Number ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...            

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

     

‘A member of the Aldridge Education family of schools’ 

Ellison Fold Terrace, DARWEN  

Lancashire BB3 3EB 

01254 703440 
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